

Record request 2022-055 additional documents found

February 16, 2023

RE: Public Records Request Received 11/28/2022

File Number: PRR-2022-055

Dear Ms. Mendoza

This letter is to advise you that additional records have been found responsive to your request received in our office on 11/28/2022 for the following:

"access to and copies of all studies related to ground level ozone in Yakima County. The YRCAA states on your website: Since the early 1990's the air quality trends for both particulate matter smaller than 10 microns (PM10) and carbon monoxide (CO) have been improving as measured by the daily and annual average measurements. From May to October of 1999 Yakima Clean Air and the WA State Department of Ecology did a study which determined that ground level ozone is not currently an air pollution concern in the Upper Valley."

Attached please find The National Air Toxics Assessment and data gathered. We are providing these to you gratis. I apologize for any inconvenience. Your request will still be considered closed.

Please contact me at the 509.834.2050 ex. 102, if you have any questions. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Pamela Herman

Pamela Herman, CPRO | Certified Public Records Officer Yakima Regional Clean Air Agency Direct: 509.834.2050 ex. 102 | Fax: 509.834.2060 186 Iron Horse Ct., Suite 101 | Yakima, WA 98902

pamela@yrcaa.org



